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You don't often get email from branse@halloransage.com. Learn why this is important

Hello, Liz,
 
Welcome to Ledyard!  Attached is a package of documents indicating approval of the Donco
septic systems by the Ledge Light Health District.  I got these as 3 separate documents, and I
can send them to you that way, but I thought it might be easier to have them as one single pdf
document.  I’m copying Rob Avena on this because he’s been involved since the first PZC
meeting and has some familiarity with the background.
 
Please add these documents to the record.  Let me know if I can help you in getting up to
speed on this application.  Let me know when this will be a PZC agenda. Thanks.
 
Regards,
 
Mark
 

 
Mark K. Branse, Esq.
Halloran & Sage LLP
One Goodwin Square, 225 Asylum Street
Hartford, CT 06103-4303
 
E branse@halloransage.com
D 860.241.4088
F 860.548.0006
www.halloransage.com
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 Confidentiality: The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the use
of the individual or entity named above and is privileged and confidential. Any dissemination,
distribution, or copy of this communication other than to the individual or entity named above
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by telephone.
 


